
 

 

24th May 2022 

 

Beware of Employment Fraud 
 

 

 

BOCHK would like to remind customers to stay vigilant to the employment fraud to 

protect their own interests. 

 

Please refer to the following website hyperlinks for Police anti-deception information 

and education video:- 

https://www.adcc.gov.hk/en-hk/alerts-detail/alerts-1509000900093759490.html 

https://www.adcc.gov.hk/en-hk/alerts-detail/alerts-1504047794545315842.html 

https://www.adcc.gov.hk/en-hk/video-detail/video-1490531498432221185.html 
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